17-1096

CONSENT

## CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA www.manitowoc.org

October 26, 2017



TO:

Mayor and Common Council

FROM:

Board of Public Works

SUBJECT:

Staff Request to Rescind Seal Coating Assessment for 2930 Lindbergh Dr.

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

At the October 25, 2017 Board of Public Works meeting, the Board met to discuss the staff request to rescind the seal coating assessment for 2930 Lindbergh Dr.

"Board discussed staff request to rescind seal coating assessment for 2930 Lindbergh Drive as the property was assessed in error. The City did not seal coat in front of the property.

Moved by Alderperson Lee Kummer, seconded by Alderperson Jim Brey, and unanimously carried to rescind the assessment. Ayes, 7. Nays, none."

Very Truly Yours,

**DEBORAH NEUSER** 

Secretary Board of Public Works

DAN:mrk

Deborah Neuser, CMC, City Clerk
CITY HALL · 900 Quay Street · Manitowoc, WI 54220-4543
Phone (920) 686-6950 · Fax (920) 686-6959 · dneuser@manitowoc.org



